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Photo news

Secretary-General Yamazaki welcoming new APO Director for Republic of Korea 
Hong Jin (R) to the Secretariat on 16 February 2012.

APO Secretary-General Yamazaki (front center) with Malaysian participants in the 
Third-Country Training Program organized by the Japan International Cooperation 
Agency and JPC at the Secretariat on 23 February 2012.


